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PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	summer	teams	and	volunteers	helping	
us	build	relaHonships	in	Lampang;	students	interested	in	
learning	about	God;	new	opportuniHes	for	ministry.	
PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	students	and	all	our	friends	to	know	
Jesus;	wisdom	in	conHnuing	relaHonships	aOer	teams	
leave;	discipling	pre-believers	and	sharing	Jesus’	story.

Will	you	please	spend	the	next	sixty	seconds	praying	for	
this	specific	need	in	Thailand?		Most	Thai	people	face	
pressure	from	their	families	to	be	Buddhists	and	not	
change	from	the	ways	of	their	ancestors.	Pray	that	
people	would	feel	free	to	seek	God	and	His	truth,	and	
families	would	not	dissuade	them	from	following	Jesus.

God is Answering Our Prayers!July	5,	2016

Spare SixtyPraise and Prayer

					The	last	few	months	have	been	full	of	teams	and	volunteers	helping	us	build	relaHonships	with	students	and	
people	in	the	community.	Through	these	blossoming	friendships,	we	have	been	able	to	share	about	Jesus,	and	some	
students	asked	for	Bibles—which	we	gladly	provided!	We’re	meeHng	every	week	to	talk	about	God’s	story,	and	
throughout	the	week	we	spend	Hme	together	playing	games	and	talking	about	life	using	English	and	Thai	language.		
					We	also	started	teaching	English	to	employees	of	a	local	coffee	shop	and	roasHng	company,	and	we	are	ge[ng	to	
know	them	well	also.	God	is	at	work	answering	our	prayers,	yours	and	mine,	to	draw	people	in	Lampang	to	Jesus!

Above:	Bri\any,	Daniel,	and	Troy	are	serving	here	
for	the	summer.	Our	friend	Fai	is	behind	Bri\any.	
Below:	Picnic	in	the	park	included	worship	songs!

Right	and	below:		
Day	trip	on	a	lake.	
We	go	on	ouHngs	

and	also	sit	in	
coffee	shops	to	

hang	out	together.

Right:	VisiHng	the	coffee	roaster		
where	we	have	English	classes	a	few	

Hmes	a	week.	We	love	seeing	the	
staff	at	the	coffee	shop	too.		
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